
EE23. Education Governance – Response to Scottish Government’s
Consultation on Fair Funding

The Education Executive considered a report by the Director of Children’s
Services summarising the main points contained in Falkirk Council’s
response to the Scottish Government’s Consultation on “Fair Funding to
Achieve Excellence and Equity in Education”.

The consultation sought views on the Scottish Government’s future
approach to school funding, including the way education is currently funded,
the purpose of developing a new more consistent approach to school
funding and the principles underpinning any changes.  Views were also
sought on the possible future approaches to govern school funding, and the
support, accountability and reporting mechanisms to allow greater
responsibility for funding decisions to be devolved to Headteachers.

Decision

The Education Executive:

(1) endorsed the Consultation response submitted to the Scottish
Government (at Appendix 1), and

(2) requested that the Director of Children’s Services keep the
Education Executive informed of any key outcomes from this
Consultation.


